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Weekly News – 19th October 2018  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

It was lovely to be able to meet with you all this week at our 
parent consultation meetings. If, for some reason, you were not 
able to attend, please speak to your class teacher to arrange 
another appointment. 

Our Stone Age topic came to a glorious end this week with the 
children publishing their information pages, learning about 
Stonehenge and creating, finally, their woolly mammoths. The 
children have thoroughly enjoyed learning about this period in 
history. 

In Maths we have been reflecting on our learning of this half 
term and also beginning to think more carefully about how we 
check our calculations. This has involved thinking about the 
inverse and applying rounding skills to estimate. 

It’s been a great half term and we wish you all a relaxing and 
happy holiday. 

Year 4 Team  P 

Homework Reminder 

Please check your child has their spelling list for next half term. 

OPTIONAL HOMEWORK TASK: 

To complete our studies on the Stone Age we have decided to set the 
children a fun and creative project. We would like the children to create 
a model of Stonehenge using ANY material that they choose. In the past, 
children have used biscuits, Lego, modelling clay and so on. The children 
will have TWO weeks to complete this project, with models due in on 
WEDNESDAY 7th NOVEMBER. Please don’t make the models too big as we 
do intend to display them in school – full size replicas are not required! 

Please continue to read over the holiday. Why not try one of the books 
from the 100 Book Challenge? 

 

Date Reminders 

Return to School 

Tuesday 30th October 

Kew Riverside Trip 

Wednesday 14th November: 
Larch & Yew 

Friday 16th November: 
Chestnut 

Announcements 

Some parents of children in 
Larch and Chestnut have 
been sent a consent form to 
complete to enable their 
children to take part in a 
university study. Please could 
the consent forms be 
returned by Tuesday 29th 
October. 

Please remember that the 
children are allowed to bring 
in a healthy snack for their 
mid-morning break. This must 
be either fruit or vegetables. 
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